
 

 
Professional Events 

Bespoke training courses   

Sensory Impairment 

 
Children and young people with hearing impairment and/or vision impairment  

 

  
 

 

 

Harrow Children’s Sensory Team (CST)  

invite you to request bespoke courses  

to support you in meeting children and young people’s sensory needs. 

 
 

 

For further information please contact: 

CSTBusinessSupport@harrow.gov.uk or  

Helen.forbes-low@harrow.gov.uk 

 

Children’s Sensory Team 

on 020 8051 8370  
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